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CLASS NEWS 
It’s Christmas!!! 

 

I just wanted to say how proud I am of all the children over the last term and their progress both academically and 

personally has been lovely to witness and support. 

 

Just a reminder PE will go back to Friday mornings from the new year. 

 

I hope you all have a lovely Christmas and New year and get a well deserved rest and have a chance to meet up with 

friends and family. I hope to see you all in the new year refreshed and full of new ideas and smiles. 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY- 

Return back to school 6th January 2022 

ROLL OF HONOUR 

Outstanding Achievement – Lewis for showing great progression in his learning and his learning 

attitude. 

Outstanding Behaviour – Charlotte for being a loving role model and great friend. 

 

 

Forest School date: 

14th January, 28th January, 10th February. 


